
Scan to visit the project website!

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Utah Transit Authority (UTA), in collaboration with Salt Lake City, is extending the S-Line from the end of 
line at Fairmont Station at 1040 East to the heart of the Sugar House business district at Highland Drive.  This  
project is expected to be completed in 2025.  

S-LINE EXTENSION
FACT SHEET

UPDATED NOVEMBER 2023

PROJECT DETAILS

	y S-Line extension from McClelland Street to 
Highland Drive (see Figure 1).

	y One new station at Highland Drive and 
Simpson Avenue. 

	y New double track on the S-Line from 500 East 
to 700 East (see Figure 2).

	y S-Line will continue operating during 
construction.  

PROJECT PURPOSE AND BENEFITS 

	y Support economic development and serve the 
growing population of Sugar House.

	y Enhance reliable transportation to the Sugar House 
business district. 

	y Provide an alternative to vehicle traffic. 
	y Improved connection to Sugar House.

CONTACT US

S-Line@rideuta.com | 833-801-7433 | tinyurl.com/S-Line

2024

2025

Final Design 
of Extension 
Early 2024

Construction
Spring 2024 – 
Summer 2025

Service Begins - 
Anticipated 
Late Fall 2025

This project is anticipated to 
begin construction in 2024.

LEGEND

EXISTING RAIL

RAIL EXTENSION

EXISTING STATION

NEW STATION

E Sugarmont Dr

S M
cC

le l land St
S

 1
10

0  
E

E S im p son Ave

S 
90

0
 E

H
ighland D

r

Covered Wagon

GameStopFigure 1: S-Line Extension, McClelland Street to Highland Drive 
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Figure 2: New Double Track, 500 East to 700 East


